






Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to the summer term and hope you all had a restful Easter. 


The children are very excited about all the up and coming learning opportunities 
this term and have settled back into school very well. Dinghy and Skiff welcomed 
the dental nurse in to demonstrate how to clean their teeth properly. 


Well done to the boys football team who played Sennen this week and drew 1:1. 
Great sportsmanship was displayed and thank you to Mr Ansell and the parents 
who took them along.


We will be looking at The Reflective Perspective as our assembly theme this 
term, where we want our children to develop an ability to think for themselves, 
see things from a range of perspectives, improve on their own standards and 
strive to be and give their best. We believe it is important to thoughtfully reflect 
upon learning, make judgements and evaluations and learn from these reflections.


Each class has also had a session on “Stranger Danger” to keep the children safe 
throughout the year and particularly at busy times through the summer period. A 
quick reminder to ensure that your child is accessing the correct social media 
platforms for their age.


Your child has been allocated their clubs via Seesaw and they will begin next 
Monday 24th April 2023.


As the sunshine is now out please can you ensure that your child has had suncream 
applied before school, a hat and a water bottle. They can wear their summer 
dresses, skirts to the knee or shorts and black shoes. They need to have their 
hair tied up if it is shoulder length and no jewellery apart from a watch and stud 
earrings.


Hope you have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 8.50am for a 
prompt start on Monday morning. 


Please can you use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road 
as cars are coming and going at this time.


Best wishes                                     


Sarah Trow
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 265
GWYNVER: 186
SENNEN: 88
PRAA SANDS: 263

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Summer Term:

WB 24.4.23- Mock SAT’s week Yr 6

1.5.23 Bank Holiday

8.5.23 Bank Holiday

9 to 12.5.23 Yr 6 SATs Week

19.5.23 -Year 4 Parent/Grandparent Lunch

19.5.23 Lugger Cake Stall 3pm

29.5.23 Half Term

4.6.23 - 7.6.23 Schooner Camp

24.6.23 Mazey Day Parade

Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesday 
10.30-11.30am

2022-2023 INSET Days:

Monday 24th July 2023

Tuesday 25th July 2023


Attendance 
winners of the week:  


Dinghy Class 


Whole School 
attendance: 95% 

Dinghy Class
 - Bunny


- Luna


-For her wonderful amazing writing in our 
phonics practice.

-For being kind and caring and her brilliant 
drawings.

Skiff Class - Allora


- Yael

- For her involvement in music and 
pushing herself to try new things.


- For her fantastic joined up 
handwriting.

Lugger Class - Agnes


- Esme


-Always working hard to achieve her 
targets and researching about medieval 
times.

-Working really hard on her timetables and 
spellings and sharing wonderful ideas about 
light and dark in science this week.

Schooner Class - Katie


- Bella


- Ellis


-Excellent effort in PE and working hard 
in all areas.

-Using all the features of advanced 
writing.

-Coming back with such a positive 
attitude.

Stars of the week 








